
TIRIMOANA PRIMARY SCHOOL - Year 6 Camp   14th April 2021:  Newsletter 1 

 
Camp will be from Tuesday 26 - Friday 29 October 2021 
Held at Carey Park Christian Camp, 397 Henderson Valley Road, Henderson 
https://www.onebigadventure.org.nz/carey-park.html 
  
The cost of camp (being overnight) sits outside the school’s donation scheme therefore we ask 
parents to donate the full funds to support this event. 
 
Cost of camp: $340 
Camp fees to be paid in full by Friday 1st October.  This is the last day of Term 3 allowing us time in the 
holidays to collate and pay everything before arriving Term 4 week 2. 
 
Payments: 

• Parents are strongly encouraged to make part-payments each week until 1st October 

• $20 per week is the suggested amount, but you can choose an amount to suit  

• Payment with cash, eftpos at school office or online banking ASB 123039 0881101 00 is possible 

• Please include your child’s name and Room number as reference 
 
What does the cost include? 

• Four days and three nights’ accommodation, including all meals 

• Access to all activities, safety gear and other relevant equipment 

• For example: kayaks, climbing gear for rock climbing, air rifles, archery, flying fox, etc. 

• Qualified instructors to run specific activities 

• Access to resources and activities planned by qualified teachers 
 
Parent Meeting 
We welcome parents to help with activities at camp. An initial camp meeting for parents will be held 
Wednesday 5th May 7pm, in Room 1 (start of Term 2).  Here you can find out exactly what happens at 
camp, how you can help and discover the activities we have planned.  
 
Please complete the confirmation slip and return it to school as soon as possible. If you have any 
questions or concerns about camp before our meeting, please contact me or your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
Margaret Carter (Y6 Team Leader) mrscarter@tirimoana.school.nz 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Year 6 Camp Return Slip 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________________   Room __________   
to attend the Year 6 overnight- camp from Tuesday 26 - Friday 29 October 2021. 
 
Parent 1 name ___________________________ phone number _________________________________ 
 
Parent 2 name ___________________________ phone number _________________________________  
 
Best contact email ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Circle one option only: 
I will make part payments over Term 2 & 3.     Yes  No  
 
I will pay in full to the office or online banking before 1st October Yes  No                                                                                                                                                              
 
My child may attend but I need to discuss payment options * Yes No 

*please contact your Mrs Carter, Mr Lyon Senior DP or Mr Kaiser asap to discuss options 
 
 
Parent/Caregiver’s Signature __________________________________________  Date______________ 
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